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Ms. Cheryl Boldt

Letter seht fia email: clbolLlttii unglohal net

Dear Cheryl:

Thank you so much for being for featured presenter during FAHSA'S Advanced Practice in Nursing:
Dynardc Directions Workshop on January 15-16, 2008 at the Safety Harbor Resot. We appreciate
your outstanding presentation and the members enjoyed it as well.

As you can sce from the evaluations below. your evaluation was rated excellent by those who attended
the session. The evaluations also indicated that participants found your materials very informative and
incredibly useful and your presentation style was very effective.

Pat Bover Excel lent = 19 Good = 3 Salisfaclorv - 0 Poor:0
Cindv P€lrs€ Excel lent:20 Good:2 Sarisfacto$ :0

Di&ne Mrrcello Excellent : 2 I Cood : I Satisfactorv : 0 Poor = 0
Anabell€ Locsio Exc€llent = 17 cood :3 Satislbctorv : l Poor:0
Leslie Cibson Excellent: ll cood :6 Satisfactorv : 0 Poor:0

Excellent: 7 Good 8 Satisl':rctory : 5 Poor:0
Cherrl Boldt Excellent: 19 Cood:2 Satisfactorv : 0 Poor = 0

A few additional comments jlom participants include:
. I appreciated the session on leadership. Please bring Cheryl back again!
. We need more information on leadership, management topics!
. Cheryl was geat enjoyed networking opportunities!

We truly appreciate your willingness to share your talent and expertise with our members and we
appreciate the time you took from your busy schedule to make this program successful.

Your presentation was excellent! Thank you for making this workshop very special.

On behalf of the FAHA Board of Directors, the membership and staIT, we thank you again for your
valuable contribution to the success ofour 5th Annual Dlnamic Directions Workshop.

Best regards,

feo fva;u"
Gail Matillo
Director ofHousing and Program Development
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